
Litter bins and signage in Walberswick 
 
 
 

 
For the past five years, two villagers have been picking litter from The Street 
between the end of St Andrews Close and the junction with Dunwich Road 
near the water tower. 
 
It is estimated that they collect 15-20 black bin bags of litter each year, usually 
in three sessions, as well as already full bags and other items that have been fly 
tipped. 
 
18 months ago WPC was contacted on this matter and it was suggested that 
we put up two signs saying PLEASE TAKE YOUR LITTER HOME WITH YOU. 
One near the parking area for drivers coming towards the village, and another 
just after Adams Lane for drivers leaving Walberswick. It was also suggested 
that a bin be installed in the parking area. 
 

 


